U.S. E. P. A. Office of Civil Rights 1200 Pemasylvania Ave. NW (1201A) Washington D.C. 20460

Dear sir or madam,

I am writing to you to allege retaliation from the monitors of my SEE program. They are L. Susan Datson and Valerie James. I received a letter from NOWCC region 8 co-ordinator Sheila Miner about my termination. I previously disputed the warning about misdirected truck deliveries as an example of hostile environment. Trucks coming to the gate of Building 25 in the Denver Federal Center mostly use entrance E-14 and dock E-17 or E-21. Some come to gate E-3 by mistake on their bill of lading. It can't be helped. When instructed to go to the SE corner of the building, they drive off safely down Second Street.

The actual dilemma facing the mailroom, which was looming since January, is a move to a laboratory space and dock E-7. During the move, a renovation of the warehouse and mailroom (near 340A) will be converted into a "triage" facility (not related to Metalurgy or autopsy). I knew my job would be in question when the move happened. It was originally scheduled for January but the constuction will not begin until July. I have not been involved with any planning. I have briefly disgussed the options with senior mailroom clerk Paul Levrant. There will only be space sufficient for one NOWCC position. I have alleged that I was laid off from the job at the U.S. E.P.A. N.E.I.C.

Respectfully,

